
City of Alexandria, Virginia 
_________                       

   
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
DATE:  APRIL 20, 2009 
 
TO:  THE HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: JAMES K. HARTMANN, CITY MANAGER 
   
SUBJECT: BUDGET MEMO # 114_:  DEDICATION OF 0.3% OF REAL ESTATE TAX 

REVENUES FOR OPEN SPACE FUNDING 
 
 
In follow up to Saturday’s public hearing discussion on the open space dedicated tax issue, 
attached you will find the docket item from December, 2008 which established the minimum 
open space dedicated funding level at 0.3% of real estate tax revenues for tax year (i.e., calendar 
year) 2009.  This docket item explains in more detail why the 0.3% funding level is now locked 
in as the minimum funding level for 2009.  If Council wishes to unlock the formal dedication 
(which now only funds debt service), it can do so for 2010 by amending the existing open space 
ordinance before the end of calendar year 2009.  Since the 0.3% is now in place for 2009 and is 
not proposed on the preliminary add/delete list by any Council Member for an increase in 2009, 
no further Council action is necessary or will be requested by staff when the FY 2010 budget is 
adopted on April 27. 
 
Attachment 
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